
From: 

To: 

It is my pleasure to recommend Thorne Abbott to anyone seeking assistance with zoning, planning, and similar issues. He accomplished what many
others had failed to do: getting our property’s zoning designation changed and later preparing reports and studies which led to an approval for
construction. He’s thorough, smart, and great to work with.   Marc Turtletaub

> On Nov 25, 2015, at 12:25 PM, thorne abbott <thorneabbott@yahoo.com> wrote:
> 
> Hi Marc:
> 
> Happy holiday to you and Maureen. I just wanted to let you know that I received payment on the final invoice. Thank you very much for that. It gives
me a lot to be thankful for this Thanksgiving and I hope you both have a great holiday too. If you have the extra time, I would welcome a letter of
recommendation if you are amenable to me sharing it with other potential clients.
> 
> Thanks again and wishing you well.
> Mahalo nui loa!
> Thorne Abbott
> Coastal Planners, LLC
> 
> For additional information visit http://www.CoastalZone.com 
> 
>  
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